
 

 

UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA 
Inspector of Colleges   5th Floor, Centenary Building 
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        (Extn.402, 464, 439)  

________________________________________________________ 

       C/08/Circular      10th January, 2019 

 

 

To 

The Principal  / Teacher-in-Charge 

of all the Colleges Affiliated to the  

University of Calcutta  
 

 

 

Madam/Sir, 

 

Please find attached herewith a copy of letter No. 1084(20)-Edn 

(U)/EH/1U-89/13, dated 07.12.2018 addressed to the Vice-Chancellor, 

Calcutta University from the Special Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal 

which will speak for itself. I am directed to request you to take appropriate 

action for immediate implementation of the matter stated in the letter 

under reference.   

 

 

 

                                                                       Yours faithfully, 

 

Enclo: As stated 
             Sd/                                               

Dy. Inspector of Colleges 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 


